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Dear Parents,
Our last Stockade meeting for the year will be on Wednesday, June 1st.

We will start to collect the uniform shirts next week. Your boy can either have us hold onto his Achievement
Patches (those on the blue triangle velcroed on the shirt) or he can keep them at home. The triangle patch and
the silver star pin belong to your boy and can either be left on the uniform and we will sav them until next year
for him or he can keep those at home. Next year your boy will receive a new uniform shirt in whatever size he
requires. We will need all uniform shirts on or before the last meeting. The only way we can provide the shirts
and patches at no cost is to make sure we have the shirts returned at the end of the year.

May 18th (next week) is a regular meeting and hopefully we will be doing fire building (depending on weather).
On Wednesday, May 25 (2 weeks) we will be fishing at Green Lake in place of our regualr meeting. Stockade
has 20 or so fishing poles so if your boy has one he should bring it. We will have bait, extra hooks, snacks, etc.
Boys should be dropped off and picked up at Green Lake. A map and all the details will be sent home next week
as well as be on our website along with a text reminder being sent.

Wednesday June 1 will be our final meeting of this year.

A number of activities we hope to do over the summer -

* All-Nighter

* Outdoor Movie Night

* Board Game Night

Next years starting dates will be on our website ( 2047.org ), our facebook page ( facebook.com/csb2047 ) and
via text as soon as we have the dates finalized.

Any questions, contact Jim @ 716-536-4077, email jim@2047.org

Uniform Shirt Hand-In

starting next week
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